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GIRLS FOOTBALL 

FOR SCHOOL YEAR 3 
 
Local girls U8 football team are looking for some 
new players to increase the squad size for 7v7 
format next season. We would like to invite year 3 
girls to try a football session, no experience 
needed. 

• Allowing girls to have fun, make friends and 
play football. 

• Summer training is on a Friday evening from 
6pm-7pm at Laurel Park. 

• Matches are Saturday mornings. 

• You only need sports kit, trainers and shin 
pads. Please bring along water to drink. 

 
For more information please contact; Victoria 
Baugh, U8 Starz Administration Manager. Email – 
victoriaclaro@live.co.uk  


